
Proceedings of Regular Board Meeting 
September 13, 2016 

 

The meeting was called to order by Village President, Mark Bade at 6:00 

pm. Present were Trustees, Suzda and Ziebell. Absent were Trustees, 

Dorshorst and Hartjes. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited to open the 

meeting. 

 

Trustee Ziebell moved that the September’s meeting minutes be approved as 

typed and distributed. Suzda seconded. Motion carried. 

 

The subject of junk and unregistered vehicles cluttering the Village was 

again discussed. A letter from the Village Attorney regarding on how to 

enforce our ordinance on this matter was discussed and we will have him do 

some revisions to  it that he suggested to clean it up. 

 

The Country Christmas committee would like to use the Village Hall again 

for their event. Trustee Suzda moved that Christy Steinle chairperson of  the 

Country Christmas event. Ziebell seconded. Motion carried. 

 

When the sewer project was discussed the subject of clear water infiltration 

was brought up. It is thought that we are getting a lot of storm water into the 

sanitary sewer and this is driving up our treatment cost up considerably due 

to the fact that we pay by the gallon we deliver to the Wisconsin Rapids 

treatment plant..One suggestion was to do an inspection of  all sump pumps 

in the Village to find if any are connected to the sanitary sewer system and 

have them changed to pump to storm sewers or ditches. Another possibility 

would be a surcharge to people sending storm water to the sanitary sewer.. 

This item will be on next month’s agenda for further discussion. 

 

The Trickle Memorial Committee has paid the second half of  the required 

maintenance fund and it is fully funded. They have also paid the attorney bill 

due the Village. 

The listed bills were read and approved for payment. 

 

On motion and vote the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted           Ronald Peters        Village Clerk   

     

 

 

 


